
  

   February 2014 

February 20 – Course selection assemblies 
February 25 – Career Cruising Parent Information session from 
2:00 to 3:00 and 7:00 to 8:00. 
March 2 – Deadline to submit course selection for the 2014 – 15 
school year.  

 
 

 
Monthly Virtue: Temperance 
Temperance is a virtue that we constantly 
work to develop as part of our character.  
Temperance helps us:  
† To be honest with who we are.  
† To use the power to stand up for what 
is right.  
† To behave in moderation… not to do 
too much of something.  
† To balance the use of goods at our 
disposal.  
† To control our desires, our actions and 
our behaviours.  
Temperance goes with balance, humility 
and moderation.  
God wants us to do what we know and 
feel is right. 

 

First Nation, Métis and Inuit 
Learning and Leadership Camp 
Malachi Winter, a grade 9 student will be 
attending the First Nation, Métis and Inuit 
Learning and Leadership Camp at Tim 
Horton in Parry Sound. Congratulations 
Malachi and look forward to your return! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
News from Guidance 
Course Selection for the 2014-15 school 
year begin on February 20th. On the 20th, 
please ensure that you are present during 
the following grade assembly periods;  
Period 1 – Grade 12s 
Period 2 – Grade 10s 
Period 3 – Grade 11s 
Period 4 – Grade 9s 
There will be an informational session for 
parent on how to use the Career Cruising 
program to pick courses. Sessions will run 
at the school from 2:00 p.m – 3:00 p.m & 
7:00 p.m – 8:00 p.m, on February 25th. 
Mrs. Marks will be available in the library 
during lunch from February 24th to 
February 28th to assist students with their 
course selections. The last day to submit 
course selections will be on March 2nd! 

 
SEARS Drama Festival 
This year, the staff and students will be 
hosting this SEARS Drama Festival. The 
festival will take place the first weekend of 
April. For tickets and more information, 
please contact the school.    

 
Senior Boys Hosts Single “A” 
OFSAA – March 3, 4 & 5. 
Mark these days on your calendars! Come 
out and cheer on the Senior Knights as 
they host Single “A” OFSAA.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


